
Distracted Driving – Special
Report

Technology changes faster than law.
 

As a result, the OHS laws don’t currently address cell phone
use by workers much less distracted driving. But the fact is
that  employers  do  have  a  legal  obligation  to  prevent
distracted driving by their workers to protect not only the
workers  themselves  but  also  any  third  parties  they  might
injure.  This  obligation  is  rooted  in  three  sets  of  laws,
download report to learn more.
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